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Wednesday 8th July 2017 
 
End of Term Events 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We have a few events planned as we approach the end of the summer term.  Hopefully you 
are able to join us for some of these: 
 
Sports Day – Wednesday 12th July 
Fingers crossed for good weather, we will be holding our annual Sports Day on Wednesday 
12th July starting at 1:30pm.  Paul Yeadon Sports Coach from Willowburn will be running the 
afternoon for us and the Nursery children are included too. Please be in the school field 
ready to start for 1:30pm. 
 
End of Year Church Service – Friday 14th July 
We have planned an end of year celebration service with Rev Ian MacKarill in the Holy 
Trinity Church at 10:30am on 14th July.  Everyone welcome. 
 
Beach Day – Thursday 20th July 
Our annual summer beach day is planned for Thursday 20th July.  This will be during usual 
school hours so the children will be back for usual school pick up / after school club.   

 If your child usually has a school lunch they will be provided with a packed lunch 
from the school kitchen that day.   

 The children are not required to wear school uniform on beach day but please make 
sure that they have suitable footwear as they will be walking to and from the beach.  
Please bring along a bag with a sun hat, water bottle, sun cream and a waterproof 
coat if wet weather.   

 Children should have sun cream applied to them before school if they are unable to 
apply sun cream themselves.   

 There will be no Nursery in school that afternoon but the Nursery children together 
with parents are welcome to join us on the beach.  Meet outside the Dunstanburgh 
Golf Club at 1pm where a staff member will meet you.    

 If there is bad weather on Thursday 20th the trip will not go ahead and we will hold 
the beach day on Friday 21st July instead.  We will let you know via text message if 
the trip is not going ahead as planned.   

 
Summer Fair – Sunday 16th July 
Taking place between 1-3pm on Sunday 16th July.  The Friends of Embleton and children at 
school have organised this event and have lots planned.  Any donations of raffle prizes or 
bottles (including soft drink) are welcomed.    
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Lastly, planning ahead for the Autumn Term.  We are looking for volunteers to assist with 
the Year 1-5 swimming / PE sessions at Willowburn on a Monday morning each week.  If you 
or any of your family members are interested in getting involved then please contact the 
school office. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Nicola Threlfall 
Head Teacher 


